OFFICE OF THE
TOWN COUNCIL

DATE: December 18, 2020

TO:  Town Council Members

FROM: Rich Kehoe, Chair

RE: Monday, December 21 , 2020 5:30 p.m. Microsoft “Teams”
Due to the coronavirus outbreak, Town Hall is closed. Pursuant to Governor
Lamont’s Executive Order No. 7B, the December 215 Special Town Council

meeting is accessible through “Microsoft Teams” 1 929-235-8441 Conference ID:
999 440 002 #

In accordance with Section 3.3 (a) of the Town Charter, a Special Meeting of the Town
Council will be held as follows:
Monday, December 21, 2020
5:30 p.m.
Microsoft “Teams”
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the possible extension of the town’s tax

deferment program to those taxes due and payable on January 1, 2021 pursuant to the
Governor's Executive Order No. 9R.
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